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Dear Parents and Carers, 

You will know by now our visitors have been and gone this week looking at all aspects 

of school life and organisation. Thank you to everyone that supported the inspectors, 

completed the surveys for them, and found time to talk to them outside too. They were 

all much appreciated! As a school community we are blessed with committed staff, 

children, parents, and governors that allow us to shine. 

 

We now have to wait for the final report but hopefully we will receive notification to 

publish the outcome before the end of term and know where we stand. Thank you for 

your time this week and continuing support.  

 

E J Byrne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting Alsager Foodbank 

With 

‘The 1 tin challenge’ 

If every pupil were to bring, 1 tin each week for the remaining weeks of the 

term, we would have over a 1000 tins to donate. It is a big challenge, but not 

unachievable! 

I was informed ninety-seven children were supported last month with food 

parcels for families. Let us make a difference, I know we can! 

Anything you can offer is gratefully accepted. Just drop items into reception. 

Thank you! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
June 

17-21 Sports Week… CHILDREN TO WEAR PE KITS ALL WEEK 

Monday 17 Athlete Visit 

Tuesday 18 School Cross Country event 

Wednesday 19 Sports Day 

Thursday 20 Orienteering Day 

Friday ASM Football Masterclass 

Fri 21 Y1 visit Manchester  

Wed 26-Fri 28 Y4 visit Savio House (residential) 

July 

Mon 1  Town Sports Competition @ Highfields after school 

Tues 2  Y5 visit St Thomas More Retreat  

Wed 3 Transition Day: children move up classes for the morning 

Wed 10 SEND Coffee Morn 

Thurs 11 Parents Evening (optional) 

Fri 19 School closes for summer 

6 Jan 2025 NB: Change of INSET day for 24-25. New date: 6th January 2025 school will be 

closed.  

November 4th (previous INSET) school will now be open 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CAR PARK/Roof Works: Phase 4 works have completed. Hurray! The cabins, skip and 

scaffolding should all be taken away by the end of next week, meaning the staff car 

park will free up further space on the allotment car park. Thank you for persevering!  

MOVIE NIGHT: 

What a wonderful success. Thank you to all parents that kindly donated snack items 

for the evening which were just wonderful. The children were so well behaved and 

really enjoyed the film ‘Inside Out.’ Thank you.  



 
St Thomas More Catholic High School 

St Thomas More Catholic High School, Crewe - Home (st-thomasmore.cheshire.sch.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Contact us: 

St Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School Well Lane, Alsager, ST7 2PG                       

01270 875770 email: admin@stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk                

Website: St Gabriel's Catholic Primary School: Welcome (stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk) 

Designated Safeguarding Lead:  E J Byrne 

Deputy DSL: Mrs C Stevenson;  

Chair of Governing Body: Michael Mitchell  

Governor responsible for Safeguarding: Mrs Kirsty Shenton 

Cheshire East Safeguarding Children's Partnership (CESCP) 

https://www.st-thomasmore.cheshire.sch.uk/index.asp
https://www.stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://www.cescp.org.uk/homepage.aspx

